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Summer Term - Newsletter 5 

Well, the past couple of days have certainly been very warm indeed! Please continue to remember to send 

children in with sun cream and a hat so we can enjoy it all as safely as possible- thank you. 

Some of you will have read my update on Dojo earlier in the week and I have included it in today’s         
newsletter… A few parents have asked if the government's recent update regarding the 2m distancing rule 
changing to the '1m+' rule has any implications in schools. Currently we will await to hear any further decision/
s from CELT if this will be the case for us, but as far as we are concerned Luxulyan's protocols, procedures and 
routines that we have put in place REMAIN THE SAME and will do until further notice. Please note that if your 
child is in either EYFS/Y1/Y6 and you have not contacted the school to request that they return by end of the 
day on Monday 6th July, we will assume that they will not be attending until the new academic year. This will 
allow staff to plan ahead for the last 2 weeks in school adequately before the summer break. This 'cut-off' 
date DOES NOT apply to the Key worker group however. Please continue to contact Mrs Grubb via the office 

to book this on a weekly basis. 

Regarding the Y6’s, a CELT-wide decision has been made for a secondary school teacher (from either Brannel, 
Penrice or Poltair) to come over to the Luxulyan to teach our Y6 ‘bubble’ in the hall from wb. July 6th. This will 

not be transition in any way, more of a 'flavour of secondary' school. 

This also releases Mrs Williams and Mr Heagney, so we are pleased to invite back our YEAR 5’s into Oak 
Class on a Monday-Thursday 9:30am-2pm from Monday 6th July. Please email Mrs Grubb on                   
secretary@luxulyansch.org by Wednesday 1st July to inform the school should you wish for your child to    

attend from the following week. 

Please also note that - EYFS and Year 1 pupils will enter and exit the school via the GREEN METAL GATES 

now due to this change, the same staggered time slots will apply. 

KEY WORKER REMINDER 

Please remember to book a space for your child by 12pm on the Friday before attendance the following 
week. Also, please ensure that this option is used for emergency childcare only and specifically for the days 
that parents/carers are at work. The drop off time is 8:30am prompt with a pick up time of 3pm (Mon-Thurs) 

and 11:50am on a Friday.  

Many thanks as always! 

Happy Friday, 

Mrs L-D-L. 
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REMINDER 

Our last day of the Summer Term will be Friday 24th July 

EYFS     Finish time   11.15am 

Year 1    Finish time   11.30am 

Year 6    Finish time   11.40am 

Keyworker   Finish time   11.50am 

REMINDER—SCHOOL CLASS            

PHOTOGRAPHS THIS YEAR  

The deadline for ordering your school          

photographs is the 29th June 2020.  

You should of received an email with 

the Photo ID and Photo Key which      

enable you to order direct from their 

website: www.schoolphotographs.co.uk  

Any problems please let Mrs Grubb 

know in the school office. 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
 
 

Ash – Amelie for her fantastic efforts with the Cornwall School Games online          
activities and amazing Rainforest scene completed this week! 
 
 
Beech – Izzy for her super White Rose maths work this week and participating in the Cornwall 
School Games online activities. Well done! 
 
 
Sycamore – Reg for all his amazing enthusiasm for the Cornwall School Games from designing 
medals and writing poems to participating in all the activities! 
 
 
Oak – Bailey for consistently completing White Rose maths each week and being very          
supportive towards his sisters with all their tasks too. Well done! 

EYFS ANNUAL SCHOOL REPORT 

Reports for Ash class will be sent home/posted the week beginning 

Monday 6th July. 

REFUNDS FROM RESIDENTIAL SCHOOL VISITS 

All monies paid for residential school visits have now been 

refunded by CELT finance department. Please check your 

Parentpay accounts/bank accounts. 

Any problems please let Mrs Grubb know in the school    

office. 

CURRENT YEAR 2 PARENTS/CARERS 

Just a reminder that for our children moving into Year 3 in 

September, school lunches are no longer free as part of the 

Universal Free School Dinner scheme—there will now be a 

cost of £2.41 which needs to be paid for in  advance on 

Parentpay. 


